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From: Elaine Hornstein <   >
08 November 2017 20:09
GillAylott
Re:Application for alcohol licence for Oakwood Cafe, Oakwood Park N14
[SEC=OFFICIAL]

Dear Gill,

My home address is:

 Sheringham Avenue,
Oakwood
N14 4UJ

Kind Regards

Elaine Hornstein

Sent from my iPhone

> On 8 Nov 2017, at 15:10, Gill Aylott <Gill.Avlott@enfield.gov.uk> wrote:

> Classification: OFFICIAL ,

> Dear Ms Hornstein

> Thank you for your email. ln order for this to be a valid objection we will require your home address by close
tomorrow.

> Kind regards

> Gill

> Council Housing and Regulatory Services Health, Housing and Adult
> Social Care Enfield Council Silver Street Enfield
> ENl 3XY

>Tel:020 83793578
> Email: licensing@enfield.gov.uk

> Website: www.enfield.gov.uk

>'Enfield Council is committed to serving.the whole borough fairly, delivering excellent services ahd building strong
communitíes'.

> ---Original Message---
> From: Elaine Hornstein 
> Sent: 05 November 2Ot7 09:17
> To: Licensing
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> Subject: Application for alcohol licence for Oakwood Cafe, Oakwood

> Park N14

> I write to appeal against the application for an alcohol licence by Ozgur Celebi For Oakwood Cafe in Oakwood Park

for the following reasons:

> 1. This cafe is in a Park which is a child friendly and family environment therefore No alcohol needs to be served or

be available in this area.
> 2. The repercussions of this are increased levels of misdemeanours, litter, noise, And once alcohol is kept there it

will encourage it as a target area for theft.
> 3. This cafe is not a restaurant and neither should it be open in the evening which will Disrupt the area and câuse

more noise and inconvenience to the the whole environment.
> 4. There have been many misdemeanours in the park area recently - travellers, Disrupting youths causing litters

and damage ffires, the riding of quad bikes and the smoking of drugs and youths are often heard in the park after the

park's closing hours.

> Therefore for the above reasons we do not want an alcohol licence to
> be issued for The above premises in Oakwood Park

> Signed rr'r.r: uui'*"

> Resident/homeowner in Sheringham Avenue overlooking Oakwood Park

> Sent from my iPad

> Classification: OFFICIAL ' r

> [Campaign] <http://new.enfield.gov.uk/connected>

> [Facebook]Follow us on
> Facebook<https://www.facebook.com/pages/Enfield-Coun cil/25294637809515 i

> 4> [Twitter] Twitter<https://twitter.com/EnfieldCou nci l> [Enfield]
> http://www.enfield.sov.u k

> Enfield Council is committed to serving the whole borough fairly, delivering excellent services and building strong

communities. Opinions expressed in this email are those of the individual and not necessarily those of the London

Borough of Enfield. This email and any attachments or files transmitted with it are strictly confidential and intended

solelyforthe named addressee.lt maycontain privileged and confidentialinformation and if you are notthe

intended recipient and receive it in error you must not copy, distribute or use the communication in any other way.

All traffic handled by the Government Connect Secure Extranet may be subject to recordíng /and or monitoring in

accordance with relevant legislation.

> This email has been scanned for viruses but we cannot guarantee that it will be free of viruses or malware. The

recipient should perform their own virus checks.

2




